
 

 
10/21//2015 

 
Mr. Matt Lepore, Director 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
RE: Exception Location Request Rule 318A.c 
 
 SWSE Sec 32 T2N R68W 
 

Well name (Encana Operated)  FSL  FEL APD Document Number 
Hwy 52  4A-32H-O268   598  2124  400875373 
Hwy 52  4B-32H-O268   598  2114  400875465 
Hwy 52  4C-32H-O268   598  2104  400875472 
Hwy 52  4D-32H-O268   598  2094  400875515 
Hwy 52  4E-32H-O268   598  2084  400875539 
Hwy 52  4F-32H-O268   598  2074  400875547 
Hwy 52  4G-32H-O268   598  2064  400875692 
Hwy 52  4H-32H-O268   598  2054  400875901 
Hwy 52  4I-32H-O268   598  2044  400875908 
Hwy 52  4J-32H-O268   598  2034  400875937 
Hwy 52  4K-32H-O268   598  2024  400875970 
Hwy 52  4L-32H-O268   598  2014  400876697 
Hwy 52  4M-32H-O268   598  2004  400876698 
Hwy 52  4N-32H-O268   598  1994  400876699 
Hwy 52  4O-32H-O268   598  1984  400876700 
Hwy 52  4P-32H-O268   598  1974  400876701 
Hwy 52  4Q-32H-O268   598  1964  400920946 
Hwy 52  4R-32H-O268   598  1954  400920947 
Hwy 52  4S-32H-O268   598  1944  400930948 
Hwy 52  4T-32H-O268   598  1934  400930949 
Hwy 52  4U-32H-O268   598  1924  400920950 
Hwy 52  4V-32H-O268   598  1914  400920951 
Hwy 52  4W-32H-O268   598  1904  400920952 

 
Dear Director: 

 
Please let this letter serve as a request for administrative approval of exception locations for the captioned oil and gas 
well(s). 

 
Encana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc. proposes to drill the above referenced wells at a surface location further than 50' from an existing 
well as defined by Rule 318A.c. The closest well will be approximately 300’ from the nearest well in the quarter-quarter. A 
location that would twin our existing wells would put our drill pad on a different owner’s land and in a wetland area.  
 
Additionally, the placement of these wells is aligned with the surface owner’s future development. Signed waivers of rule 
318A.c by the surface owner, John File, are being submitted with this application. 

 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at 720-876-5845 

Sincerely, 

 

Toby Sachen 
Regulatory Analyst 


